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May 19, 1979

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

I would very much appreciate your sending me a copy of the
interim report of the Special Task Force investigating the Three
Mile Island incident, which I understand was released last week.

If it is possible, I would like very much to be put on your
distribution list for future reports concerning the events at
Three Mile Island.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

fdh '/ (A
R. Mark Patton
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